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Jane Tucker .

SRR,

From: Ancient Monuments Society [ancientmonumentssociety@btconnect.com]
Sent: 11 April 2013 16:00 |
To: planning

Subject: Re: New information received - planning application 3/2012/0942 land at Higher Standen Farm and part
Littlemoor Farm, Clitherce

Thank you very much for your email. | have now looked through the additional information.

The AMS wishes to defer to the Georgian Group on the acceptability of the proposals. The Counci for
British Archaeology may be able to offer further views on issues relating to the historic landscape, as well
as the setting of the ancient monument.

Despite our name we are mainly concerned with listed buildings, rather than archaeology.
Best regards

Lucie Carayon

Casework Secretary

Ancient Monuments Society

St Ann's Vestry Hall, 2 Church Entry, London EC4V 5HB

Tel: 020 7236 3934 & email: office@ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk
website: www ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk

--—-- Original Message -—-

From: planning

To: maryann.renton2@btinternet.com ; planping.liaison@uupte.co.uk :
office@ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk ; notifications@victoriansociety.org.uk ;
casework@spab.org.uk ; ecoloav@lancashire.gov.uk ; Imwi@lancashire, gov.uk ;
ALO@lancashire.pnn.police.uk ; David Hewitt ; Terry Lonaden ; Chris Hughes ; Rachael Stott ; Colin
Hirst

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 5:00 PM

Subject: New information received - planning application 3/2012/0942 land at Higher Standen Farm
and part Littlemoor Farm, Clitheroe

Further to our earlier consuitation, we note that we have not yet received any formal observations from
you in relation to the above planning application. Please can you let us have your comments on the
original submission and the new information submitted by the applicants within the next 21 days.

Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website
hitp://www.ribblevalley.qov.uk/planningApplication ?appNumber=3%2F2012%2F 0942 &submit=Go

The new information is titled 'Design and Access Supplement’ (which takes the form of a response to
the comments by the Lancashire Gardens Trust) and 'Regulation 22 Supplement'.

Jane Tucker| Planning Department|

Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire
BB7 2RA

T: 01200 414499] F: 01200 414487} E: jane.tucker@ribblevallev.gov.uk|] W:
www.ribblevalley.zov.uk

Best in the country for customer satisfaction — 94 per cent of Ribbie Valley

residents are satisfied with life in the borough (Place Survey 2009)
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This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively
marked or restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee
{or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If
you have received this transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be
subject to recording andfor monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued
subject to Ribble Valiey Borough Council’s e-mait disclaimer, which you are taken to have read and
accepted. Click here for further details.
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